
9th September 2016 WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 

CUMNOR HOUSE SCHOOL FOR GIRLS 

 

Welcome to Cumnor House School for Girls 

We would like to welcome you all back ready for the start of the new school year and 

hope you all enjoyed your summer holiday.  We especially would like to welcome all our 

Reception children as well as Kaweng, Ishita, Neya,  Hanna, Sienna, Alizè, Adachi, India, 

Amarachi, Aabisha, Aishani, Amaya and Aahana  who have all joined us further up the 

school.   

 

Medicines 

If your child requires any medicines          

including inhalers, epi-pens etc, please 

would you bring them into the school 

office clearly named. All medication 

has to be unopened.    

Many thanks 

 

After school activities 

All after school activities start the week 

beginning 19th September.  Please     

return the slips with payment (no cash 

please) by Tuesday 13th September at 

the latest to secure your daughter’s 

place.  

END OF DAY DISMISSAL 

 

ALL CLASSES (EXCEPT RECEPTION) WILL NOW BE DISMISSED FROM THE PLAYGROUND BY THE 

BLACK GATE. GIRLS WILL LINE UP WITH THEIR FORM TEACHER TO BE HANDED INDIVIDUALLY 

TO THE ADULT WHO HAS ARRIVED TO COLLECT THEM. 



 

SEACOLE  CAPTAIN 

PARKS CAPTAIN NIGHTINGALE CAPTAIN 

KELLER CAPTAIN 

HEAD GIRL  DEPUTY HEAD GIRL  

Ammara Minali 

Ava Anya 

Safa Danya 



                       SPORTS WEBSITE 

We are now using a new Sports Website. 

You will be able to access information regarding fixtures by 
downloading: 

                         Cumnorgirlssport.com 

onto your phone or view the website on your computer. 

Also you can access the information from our website             
under Curriculum then the sports tab. 

 

 

Look what the staff 
where up to during the 

holidays. …. 



We welcome all the              
Reception girls who joined us 
on Tuesday.  This is what they 
have been doing so far….. 



FUTURE EVENTS 

Tues 13 Sept Year 3 Ballet starts after school Deadline for returning forms for 

After School Clubs 

Mon 19 Sept After School Clubs Start  

Wed 21 Sept 6pm Meet the teacher 7.30pm PA AGM 

Tues 27 Sept 3.30pm Reception parents’ evening 5pm Year 6 parents’ evening 

Wed 28 Sept Year 6 trip to Wisley 3.30pm parent pop in 

Thurs 29 Sept 4pm U11A&B netball v Greenacre at 

home 

 

Wed 5 Oct 12.30pm U10A netball @ Epsom College  

Sat 8 Oct Open day  

Mon 10 Oct 6pm 11+ information evening  

Thurs 13 Oct 9.30am Harvest Festival at St Mark’s 

church 

Years 3&4 cross country A at 

Lloyd Park 

Mon 17 Oct Half-term  

Thurs 9 Oct Individual photographs  

IF ANY OF YOUR DETAILS HAVE CHANGED  REGARDING 

YOUR ADDRESS, EMAILS OR PHONE NUMBERS PLEASE 

COULD YOU UPDATE YOUR PARENTMAIL ACCOUNT AND 

ALSO LET THE OFFICE KNOW. 

ALSO IF YOUR DAUGHTER’S DIETARY/MEDICAL            

HISTORY HAS CHANGED, PLEASE LET THE OFFICE 

KNOW IMMEDIATELY. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CO-OPERATION. 


